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 Dear members of Queensland Government,

 I am aware that you have taken draft laws to Parliament to cut Reef pollution.

 I strongly support these laws, to ban outdated polluting farm practices that are harming
 the Great Barrier reef.

 Here are my contact details : Laurene de Reydet,
 

 Thank you for taking this into consideration.

 Kind regards,

 Laurene de Reydet
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